Announcements CPQM Spring 2021

Children of the quarter and their parents are invited to meet on May 23, 2021 from 2-4 pm at Codernices Park in Berkeley for a Bible lesson and fun.  For more information, please contact Barbara Christwitz, bchristwitz@hotmail.com
 
Earthlight books is reducing the number of Best of EarthLight books in storage. To get these 14-year-old new books of timeless ecospiritual writing into readers' hands, we are going to give them away FREE.  Even shipping books to you is free.  To see what the book has in it and order your copy, go to Reach-and-Teach bookstore at:
https://shop.reachandteach.com/product/earthlight-spiritual-wisdom-ecological-age
 
Quaker Center invites Friends to consider 3 opportunities to be of service to Quaker Center:  2 sets of "on-site" Work Days:  June 4-6, and June 8 - 11. Registration will be up on the QC website Sunday (following Quarterly Meeting).  Also, FAMILY WORK CAMP has been scheduled for August 3 - 8th (note the adjusted dates from previously published dates).  Registration for Family Work Camp will be available Mid-June (following the Work Days).

There will be 3 Quaker Earthcare Witness events that Friends can join in the next few weeks - 1) Building our Activists Muscles with Pamela Haines, 2) Improv Theater envisioning the next 20-30 years with Beverly Ward and others, and 3) Worship Sharing.  For sign-ups, see https://www.quakerearthcare.org/upcoming

The Pacific YM Children's program will be doing 10 field trips this summer. These day trips will be outdoors, in San Diego, La Jolla Beach, Grass Valley 2, Santa Cruz 2, Marin Headlands Beach, Santa Rosa, Redwood City and Walker Creek Ranch. You must have a child with you to attend. The trips have no fee and are open to families in the PacYM who have registered for PacYM. We will contact all the families who register to discuss the details.  The field trips will be held on weekends right after PacYM, beginning July 30 to Sept. 6 (Labor Day).   Contact Mary Miche for more information.
 

